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Despite an abundance of concepts and policy framings
inspired by the SDGs and the UN New Urban Agenda to
foster more inclusive and sustainable cities, dynamic
urbanization is ongoing, severe hazards affecting urban
populations are increasing in both magnitude and
frequency, and the growing social complexity in cities
continues to be marked by fragmentation, injustice, and
conflicts. There continues to be a need to better
understand the root causes of inequality, vulnerability,
risks, and disastrous outcomes, and to frame viable
solutions for rights-based and sustainable urban
lifeworlds.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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